
A SPECIAL MEETING OF .  The 
purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public and Discussion/Possible 
Action -  Face Coverings and/or Quarantine Procedures for Students. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 5:31 P.M. with the following members present:   

Mr. Price, Mr. Garcia, Mr. Battle, Ms. Stevens, Mrs. Modder, and Ms. Adams. Dr. Savaglio-
Jarvis was also present. Mr. Wade was excused. 

 
Ms. Adams, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a special 

meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  Notice of this 
special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice to all requesting 
radio stations and newspapers. 

 
Views and comments were made by the public.  
 
Mrs. Modder moved to extend the time allotted for views and comments. Mr. Garcia 

seconded the motion. Unanimously approved. 
 
Views and comments by the public continued.   
 
Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis introduced Mr. Kristopher Keckler, Chief Information Officer, and 

he gave a PowerPoint presentation 

entitled Stakeholder Survey for COVID Feedback which 
covered the following topics: COVID cases, KUSD COVID trend, COVID survey: participation, and 
count of responses. 
 
  Board members provided their views and comments in regards to facing coverings and 
quarantine procedures for students. 
 

Mrs. Modder moved to modify the quarantine procedures for staff and students for 
summer programs as follows: 

• When notice of a positive COVID case is received, KUSD will notify those impacted.  
o Those impacted include anyone in a classroom with and/or a close contact to 

a COVID-positive individual at or during a KUSD activity.  
 Close contact is defined as being within 3 feet of a COVID-positive 

individual for 15 minutes or more.  
• Impacted individuals shall monitor for symptoms for 14 days from the date of 

exposure.  
• Impacted individuals who stay symptom-free may remain in school. 



Mrs. Modder moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Garcia seconded the motion. 
Unanimously approved. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:11 P.M. 

 
Stacy Stephens  
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